The theme for the month of October is “communication.”

Socktober! Barnhill Memorial School is celebrating Socktober. Please bring in new socks and give them to your homeroom teacher! We want to help our community by donating the socks to the shelters in Saint John.
The lost and found bin is very FULL – please if you lost something, go and collect it! We donate all items that are not claimed to charity at the end of the month.
Pizza for sale today at lunch $2.00 a slice.
Canteen is open at lunch and all items are either $1.00 or $2.00

Hope you remembered to wear red for International Dyslexia Day!



Athletics and Activities:
There will be a girls soccer game on Monday vs Millidgevill at Millidgeville. Game begins at 3:30 p.m. The winner of this game moves on to City and Districts Finals. Good Luck Girls!
There will be a boy’s game on Tuesday vs Forest Hills@ Barnhill. This game begins at 4:00 p.m. Come on out and cheer on the boys in their final game of the season. Go Lightning!

A reminder to ALL students: Phys. ED. Class is outside most of the time, and now that the weather is getting colder. PLEASE bring appropriate clothing. It is best to dress in layers a
The following are the grade level class winners – you have a PIZZA PARTY in your class at lunch today!
Grade 6 – Mrs. VanBuskirk
Grade 7 – Mr. Smith
Grade 8 – Madame Arbeau 

For next weeks’ OKTOBERFEST – SRC is asking students to bring in Black garbage bags for one of the projects.
Monday’s theme is orange and black day – please wear either orange or black or both.
The door decorating competition begins.
Coloring contest also begins on Monday. Please have your submission completed by the end of the day on Monday. The submissions will be judged on Tuesday.
We have another contest and that is to create an outdoor sign that is French – please create a beautiful sign with the word “Bienvenue” on it.

Masks ~ Students need to wear their masks all day in the school except when they are eating or drinking. If students do not wear their masks properly and have been told more than once, they will be sent home. This is a huge safety issue.
Talking about safety – every student is to have a pair of earphones. We cannot share earphones! Students require the earphones for Music class as well as other classes.

Have a fabulous Friday.

